From: Bryant Tolles

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass Project
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 10:15:42 AM

Dear Ms. Monroe-My wife Carolyn and | are strongly opposed to the Northern Pass
project as presently proposed by Hydro-Quebec and Eversource. As described, it has
little or no public benefit for the residents of or visitors to the State of New
Hampshire. Power lines must be buried (Interstate 93?) to largely eliminate the
negative impact. This impact will significantly affect tourism, recreation,
transportation routes, farming activity, second residential property owners and other
business types. As an historian and author of books on New Hampshire architecture
and historic preservation, | am deeply concerned about the building culture that
Northern Pass, as presently outlined, would severely damage. | urge the Site
Evaluation Committee to consider and adopt a re-

vision to the current plan that would preserve New Hampshire’'s present life and rich
heritage. Sincerely yours, Bryant F. Tolles, Jr. (39 Dwinell Drive, Concord, NH
03301)
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